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OPEN EVENING
We would like to invite you to our upcoming 
Open Evening at our hospice, Russell House.

Our general Open Evening is Monday 9th October, 4pm-8pm,  
however if you can’t make these times, you’re more than 

welcome between 10am-4pm.

Guests will have the opportunity to have a tour of the hospice including 
visiting our hydrotherapy pool, sensory room and teenage room, find out 
more about the care we offer in your local community and meet our team.

Book your place today by emailing 
fundraising@forgetmenotchild.co.uk

or calling 01484 411040

Forget Me Not Children’s Hospice, Russell House, Fell Greave Road, Huddersfield, HD2 1NH


